The individual provincial viewpoints
will be well represented in the trade talks, as
agreed at the last First Ministers’ meeting in
Halifax. A Federal-Provincial committee of
senior officials has already begun regular
meetings.

No nation has ever gone to the trade
table with a more open, democratic foundation
supporting the negotiating team.




